
Mantua Elementary School PTA  
  

Final Back-to-School Issue  
for 2010-11  

  
 

Dear Mantua ES Parents,  

  

Here are some updated calendar items and important notes:   

  

Open House at Mantua ES - Thursday 9/2:  

Gym doors open at 1:30pm to find out your child's teacher, sign up for PTA membership, 
and find out more about the great activities and events this year.  Classrooms are open 
from 2-3pm.   

  

Help Still Needed for Open House Folder Stuffing!    
Join us on Wednesday 9/1 at 5pm in the school cafeteria.  It's a great 
way to socialize while preparing the student Open House Folders.   

  

2010-11 NEW School Hours:   

Mondays: 9:05 a.m. - 1:35 p.m. 
Tuesdays - Fridays:  9:05 a.m. - 3:40 p.m.  

  

Upcoming Dates (please note updates/corrections) : 

2010-2011 PTA + FCPS Calendar At-a-Glance: HERE  
Wed 9/1, 5pm:  Open House Folder Stuffing (cafeteria) 

Thu 9/2, 1:30-3pm:  Open House (gym) 

Tue 9/7, 9:05am:   First Day of School - Click HERE for Kiss & Ride info   

Tue 9/7, 5:30pm: Ice Cream Social (playground)- pizza will be available! 

Fri 9/10, 8-9am:  Parent-hosted Staff "Welcome Back" Breakfast 

Tue 9/14, 9:15am & 7pm:  Volunteer Orientations (library) 

Wed 9/15, 7pm:  

PTA Meeting (library) 
  

The Yearbook Needs Your Help!  



The Yearbook Club is still seeking one (or two) Chairs!  If none step forward, we 
may have to cancel our wonderful Yearbook this year!  

Please email Teresa LeMair  for more information or to volunteer.  
  

*New* Parent View Accounts now available on FCPS 24 -7 
Learning (Blackboard)!  
The benefits include:  
- Access all of your children's courses using a single log-on. 
- You will no longer need to use your student's log-in and password. 
- Enter and update your children's emergency care and contact information online 
(weCare@schools). 
- Click HERE for more information and instructions. 

  
NEW Mantua Parent Handbook HERE.  
  
2010-11 School Supply Lists by  Grade HERE.  

  

Stay Tuned for Our New 'Rocky Raccoon Rockin' Raffl e':   

You could win a trip to Great Wolf Lodge and other amazing prizes in our new fall 
fundraiser! 

   

Stay Informed All Year Long by Visiting the PTA Web site:  

www.MantuaPTA.org  

  

Thank you,  

The Mantua Elementary School PTA   
  

 

 

 
 


